
The Center for Secure Cyberspace thanks all participants of the Time is
Money - Typing for Ten Project held in April of 2010 at Louisiana Tech
University. The purpose of the data collection effort was to build a large
repository of keystroke typing patterns that can be used for evaluating
the performance of keystroke based computer user identification and 
verification systems.  The overall number of participants (1,116) for the
April effort was very encouraging.
 
In October 2009, the Center for Secure Cyberspace hosted a data col-
lection effort similar to the April effort, on the campus of Louisiana
Tech. This effort was deemed one of the largest keystroke data collec-
tions ever undertaken for keystroke authentication research with an 
overall participant turnover of (1,003). 
 
The Center for Secure Cyberspace will return for a third data collection
effort in the Fall of 2010. We would like to take this opportunity to in-
vite all faculty, staff, and students to return for the follow-up event.
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


